To: Becke, Michael[Michael.Becke@hamilton.ca]

From: Bell, Heather E. (MTO)[/O=GOVON/OU=ONTARIO PUBLIC SECTOR - ISERV

EMS/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BEATTIEHE00421348]
Sent: Tue 9/25/2018 10:12:57 PM (UTC)
Subject: RE: 2017-6029 - MTO HIR CA Contact
Hi Mike,

Sorry I didn’t get back to you sooner.

It sounds like they will be shutting down HIR operations for the winter October 1st. So you might not be able to make it this
year, but they have to come back next year probably in May to finish and there will be another HIR job in Kenora next year

too.
Let me know how Golders investigation goes!

-Heather

Sent with BlackBerry Work
(www.blackberry.com)

From: Becke, Michael <Michael.Becke@hamilton.ca>
Date: Wednesday, Sep 19, 2018, 12:10 PM

To: Bell, Heather E. (MTO) <Heather.Bell@ontario.ca>
Subject: RE: 2017-6029 - MTO HIR CA Contact

Hi Heather,

Sorry I haven't got back to you. I have been trying to figure out how to get out of some important meetings (one is annual) that were set up months
ago to be available on one of the dates that you will be up on site... but it looks like it's going to be impossible (I'm also hosting one). I think we will
have to try and get up there separately sometime in the beginning of October... but it could be as late as after thanksgiving. Do you think they will

still be working then? If they are, I will contact the CA up there and try to work something out with them.

Thanks again for keeping us in mind with this project.

Also, just a quick FYI, our samples for the SMA have been sent to Golder's Lab so they are working on the mix design investigation. We have our

fingers crossed that they are able to come up with a mix design that will work. I will keep you posted on our findings.

Best regards,

Mike

From: Bell, Heather E. (MTO) [mailto:Heather.Bell@ontario.ca]

Sent: September-19-18 11:41 AM
To: Becke, Michael
Subject: RE: 2017-6029 - MTO HIR CA Contact

Hi Michael,
Were you able to find a time to visit the HIR job?

Thanks,
-Heather

From: Becke, Michael [mailto:Michael . Becke@hamilton.ca]
Sent: September-07-18 4:40 PM

To: Bell, Heather E. (MTO)

Subject: RE: 2017-6029 - MTO HIR CA Contact

Hi Heather,
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That's great! Thanks for the update. I will get our end started on trying to get up there for the same time.
Have a great weekend!

Best regards,

Mike

From: Bell, Heather E. (MTO) [mailto:Heather.Bell@ontario.ca]

Sent: September-07-18 4:29 PM

To: Becke, Michael
Subject: RE: 2017-6029 - MTO HIR CA Contact

Hi Mike,
Just wanted to let you know the HIR operation is working now and we are planning to visit September 24-26th.

-Heather Bell

Sent with BlackBerry Work
(https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=www.blackberry.com&amp:data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Bell%400ontario.ca%7C4cfabea3 62464
410012908d615020827%7Ccddc1229ac2a4b97b78a0e5¢ach5865¢%7C0%TC0%7C636719495798945934& amp:sdata=g7v%2B%2FbL%2B2LpCc
RICDTtFqv30yizudkIEUSmMONEC2¢9¢%3D&amp;reserved=0)

From: Bell, Heather E. (MTO) <Heather.Bell@ontario.ca<mailto:Heather.Bell@ontario.ca>>
Date: Tuesday, Aug 21, 2018, 2:44 PM

To: Becke, Mike - Hamilton <michael.becke@hamilton.ca<mailto:michael.becke@hamilton.ca>>
Subject: 2017-6029 - MTO HIR CA Contact

Hi Mike,

Before I forget, below is the CA contact info for the HIR contract in Northwestern Ontario:
Andrew.Ratana-Rueangsri@wsp.com<mailto:Andrew.Ratana-Rueangsri@wsp.com>

Hope they start soon!

Heather Bell, P.Eng.

Senior Bituminous Engineer | Ontario Ministry of Transportation | Materials Engineering & Research Office | Bituminous Section | Tel: 416-235-
3717 | Cell: 416-303-1852 [CETI - Logo]

From: Ratana-Rueangsri, Andrew [mailto: Andrew.Ratana-Rueangsri@wsp.com]

Sent: August-01-18 9:45 AM

To: Bell, Heather E. (MTO)
Subject: RE: 2017-6029 - HIR Status

Hi Heather,

There shouldn't be any issues with you and Pamela visiting on those dates. I would recommend having safety boots, vests, hard hat and glasses (if
you have them). I've attached the contractor's Traffic Control/Traffic Protection Plan for you and Pamela to review. Please sign the
acknowledgement form at the end of the document and bring it with you to site.

You can get in touch with me that week (807-472-8883) and I can answer any questions as well as show you where we will be working.

WSP and Ecopave have no problem welcoming any visitors who want to see the HIR operation. Let us know when the reps from Hamilton would
like to visit.

If you need anything else feel free to let me know.

Thanks,
Andrew

From: Bell, Heather E. (MTO) [mailto:Heather.Bell@ontario.ca]

Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2018 8:55 AM

To: Ratana-Rueangsri, Andrew <Andrew.Ratana-Rueangsri@wsp.com>
Subject: RE: 2017-6029 - HIR Status
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Hi Andrew,
Since this contract is the first time HIR has been used in Ontario in 15 years, people are interested in coming to see it in action.

Pamela Marks and I would like to visit August 22nd and 23rd. Can you confirm this is ok with you and the contractor? If so, is there anything else
we need to know before visiting those days? (i.e. required PPE, required check-in at a site office, safety briefing, start time, etc).

Also, the City of Hamilton is interested in sending up some representatives to see the HIR and ask some questions. Is this ok with you and the
contractor? If so, I can find out when they would like to visit and how many people.

Thank you for accommodating us,

Heather Bell, P.Eng.
Senior Bituminous Engineer | Ontario Ministry of Transportation | Materials Engineering & Research Office | Bituminous Section | Tel: 416-235-
3717 | Cell: 416-303-1852 [CETI - Logo]

From: Ratana-Rueangsri, Andrew [mailto: Andrew.Ratana-Rueangsri@wsp.com]
Sent: July-26-18 3:34 PM

To: Bell, Heather E. (MTO)

Cc: Asselin, Melodie (MTO)

Subject: 2017-6029 - HIR Status

Hi Heather,

It looks like the HIR won't start until after the August long weekend. The contractor was intending to store the equipment on the highway because
it is very slow to move, so they would rather not impede traffic on the long weekend.

If you have any other questions let me know.

Thanks,
Andrew

[wsp_RGB.png]
Andrew Ratana-Rueangsri, P.Eng
Structural Engineer

WSP

1269 Premier Way

Thunder Bay, ON, P7B 0A3

T +1 807-625-6744

C +1 807-472-8883

Please consider the environment before printing...

NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message') may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary or
otherwise subject to restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use,
disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
message in error, or you are not an authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message, delete this
message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies. You are receiving this communication because you are listed as a
current WSP contact. Should you have any questions regarding WSP's electronic communications policy, please consult our Anti-Spam
Commitment at

https://ma0] .safelinks.protection.outlook.com/7url=www.wsp.com%2Fcasl&amp:data=02%7C01%7CHeather.Bell%400ntario.ca%7C4cfabea3 6246
4410012908d615020827%7Ccddc1229ac2a4b97b78a0e5¢ach3865¢%7C0%TC0%TC636719495798945934&amp:sdata=sa8 G4CFECxIOKIMITXK
viQLyx VL TepiMCIwNTPOscI%3D&amp:reserved=0<https;//na0l.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/7url=http%3 A%2F%2Fwww.wsp.com%2Fcasl
&data=02%7C01%7Cheather.bell%400ontario.ca%7C45¢48ed5272140adVa208d5132ebd48%7Ceddc1229ac2a4b97b78a0e5cach5865¢%7C0%7CO
%7C636682304425338786&sdata=Jz0lCA 1bBt%2BMT3D%2FpwitXiZY AaEcDM1J55xdpd YvxEc%3D&reserved=0>. For any concern or if you
believe you should not be receiving this message, please forward this message to caslcompliance@wsp.com<mailto:caslcompliance@wsp.com> so
that we can promptly address your request. Note that not all messages sent by WSP qualify as commercial electronic messages.

AVIS : Ce message, incluant tout fichier 'accompagnant (« le message »), peut contenir des renseignements ou de l'information privilégiés,
confidentiels, propriétaires ou a divulgation restreinte en vertu de 1a loi. Ce message est destiné a 1'usage exclusif du/des destinataire(s) voulu(s).
Toute utilisation non permise, divulgation, lecture, reproduction, modification, diffusion ou distribution est interdite. Si vous avez regu ce message
par erreur, ou que vous n'étes pas un destinataire autorisé ou voulu, veuillez en aviser I'expéditeur immédiatement et détruire le message et toute
copie électronique ou imprimée. Vous recevez cette communication car vous faites partie des contacts de WSP. Si vous avez des questions
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concernant la politique de communications électroniques de WSP, veuillez consulter notre Engagement anti-pourriel au

https://ma01l safelinks.protection.outlook. com/Turl=www.wsp.com%2Flcap&amp:data=02%7C01%7CHeather. Bell%400ntario.ca%7C4ctabea3 6246
4410012908d615020827%7Ccddc1229ac2a4b97b78a0e5¢cach5865¢%7C0%7C0%7C636719495798945934&amp:sdata=vOvnnyvVMivnaJrEMEnK
2BLCuXU%2F3sKEBolWqsgUIn8%3D&amp:reserved=0<https://na0l.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/7url=http%3 A%2F%2Fwww.wsp.com%
2Flcap&data=02%7C01%7Cheather.bell%40ontario.ca’7C45¢48ed5272140ad9a208d5132ebd48%7Cedde1229ac2a4b97b78a0eS5cach5865¢%7C0
%7C0%T7C636682304425338786&sdata=755bY Yv107T6UIbS VMxrNuasQOIbGWPnyDN7%2F%2FGXMM8%3D&reserved=0>. Pour toute
question ou si vous croyez que vous ne devriez pas recevoir ce message, pri¢re de le transférer au
conformitelcap@wsp.com<mailto:conformitelcap@wsp.com> afin que nous puissions rapidement traiter votre demande. Notez que ce ne sont pas
tous les messages transmis par WSP qui constituent des messages electroniques commerciaux.

-LAEmHhHzdJzBITWfa4Hgs7pbK1
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